


public transportation options, especially families who need at least one vehicle for their daily
needs.

It is crucial to acknowledge that simply reducing parking spaces in the name of addressing the
housing crisis is not a long-term solution. The city's efforts to reduce parking are not balanced
by an adequate public transit infrastructure. This decision could ultimately place further strain
on neighborhoods and force the city to address transit issues, which may take years to
resolve, if at all.

4. Long-Term Impact on Families

The proposed development would ultimately impact families who need parking space to
function in their daily lives. By allowing the reduction of parking spaces, we are encouraging
the demolition of a single-detached family home in favor of a multi-unit development that
does not meet the practical needs of future residents. The lack of adequate parking will likely
lead to higher turnover of tenants, as families will be unable to stay in the area long-term due
to the parking scarcity. This undermines the objective of providing stable, family-oriented
housing in our community and does little to solve the housing crisis. Instead, it caters more to
developers than to the real needs of local families.

5. Questioning the General Trend of Reduced Parking

It is important to note that while the city has been making a trend of reducing parking spaces
in new developments, this does not mean these decisions are always in the best interest of
residents. The reduction of parking spaces does not account for the realities of living in a city
with limited transit options. Therefore, it is essential that the Committee carefully weigh the
broader consequences of approving this variance, as it may set an unsustainable precedent for
future developments.

Conclusion

In conclusion, I strongly oppose the variance applications A 2025-064 and A 2025-065 for 82
Brunswick Ave. The proposed reduction in parking spaces would create significant challenges
for both residents and the broader community, particularly in terms of safety, parking
availability, and the long-term stability of the neighborhood. While the city’s push to reduce
parking requirements may be part of a broader planning strategy, it is not a one-size-fits-all
solution, especially in a region with limited public transportation options. I respectfully request
that the Committee reject this variance to ensure the long-term livability and safety of our
community.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this matter. I trust the Committee will carefully
consider these concerns when making its decision. I am ok with sharing my name and email
address as public record to ensure my letter is read by the committee and I also wish to be



kept informed of all decisions regarding this application. 

Sincerely,

Abismel Valdez




